


The scope of the reform will include a review of the patient’s journey through the service as well as 
eligibility criteria.  

The service review is the only driver for the current reform in 2023. As noted above, slight 
adjustments were derived due to the changes in the national and territory level programs. 
I understand these were in line with changes across other jurisdictions. 

Yours sincerely 

Rachel Stephen-Smith MLA
1 November 2023 
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